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	Metro Shares Success Story at Walker Art Center in Minneapolis 

 
Metro's Creative Director, Michael Lejeune, proudly shared the story of Metro's successful communications and design strategy on Friday night, March 16, 2012 at the Walker Art Center in Minneapolis, MN. Lejeune is one of the guest presenters in the prestigious institution's annual "Insights" series, which brings leading designers and critics from across the country and around the world to the Walker to share the thinking, methods, and processes behind their work. Other speakers in the series include Khoi Vinh, former design director for nytimes.com and David Pearson, noted for his design work with Penguin Books. The lecture was webcast live and will be archived on The Walker Channel at channel.walkerart.org.

Westside Subway Extension Final Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report Release

I am pleased to share that earlier today we released the Westside Subway Extension Final Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report (Final EIS/EIR). This represents more than 4 years of analysis and outreach.

The document was made available on Metro’s website, distributed to area libraries, and notices of its availability were sent via e-mail and U.S. mail to the project’s extensive database, including those who submitted comments on the Draft EIS/EIR and owners of properties identified for full or partial taking or underground easements for the Subway. Take-one notices are being distributed on Metro buses and trains, and information has also been provided via Facebook, Twitter and The Source. Additionally, a press release was issued. 

An online press briefing was held late this morning to inform media that we plan to release the study today. Media outlets who participated included the Beverly Hills Weekly, Beverly Hills Courier, City News Service, Beverly Press, Curbed L.A., Streetsblog and others. Stories are expected to run later today and in the coming days. We are planning to hold three community open house meetings, scheduled for next week which are intended to allow the public to learn more about the project and ask questions. The meetings are all scheduled for 5:00 PM -7:30 PM:

• Monday, March 26, 2012: LACMA West, Los Angeles
• Wednesday, March 28, 2012, Westwood United Methodist Church, Los Angeles
• Thursday, March 29, 2012, Temple Emanuel, Beverly Hills
Please note that copies of the Executive Summary and DVDs of the entire document will be delivered to our Board Secretary’s office for distribution to Board members. A printed copy of the main document and main appendices will also be available in the Board Secretary’s office and Metro Library for your review. We plan on bringing the Final EIS/EIR for the Subway to Board during the regular April 2012 board cycle.
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